From: Gryglak, Magdalena

To: "Rastetter, Joseph"

Subject: Request to name a new Associate RSO, NRC license no. 13-10205-01, Community Hospital of Anderson &
Madison County

Date: Tuesday, July 07, 2020 11:40:00 AM

Good morning Mr. Rastetter,

| have reviewed your request dated 6/16/2020 to name Ms. Megan Alexander as the new
Associate RSO for 10 CFR 35.600 (HDR) material. In accordance with 10 CFR 35.50(c)(2)
and (d), please provide a signed and dated letter attesting that “Ms. Megan Alexander, M.S.
received training in the radiation safety, regulatory issues, and emergency procedures for
use of 10 CFR 35.600 material on DATE from NAME OF TRAINER-RSO/ARSO.”

You may provide the letter as a pdf attachment via email directly to me.
Thank you
Magdalena R. Gryglak

U.S. NRC Region llI
630-829-9875
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